
WHY JOIN THE PTO?

Contact the PTO at Bucklakepto@gmail.com 
-OR- Attend a PTO meeting

First Tuesday of every month @ 5:30pm at the Media Center

Research 
shows that children 

perform better when parents are 
engaged in education both at home 
and at school. Parental involvement

 boosts student achievement.

The PTO provides 
support for teachers and 

administration and strives to 
create a positive and  caring

atomsphere in the school.

Get to know the
 teachers and staff 

better and make life-long friends 
with other parents at the school.

Socializing 
with other parents and

volunteering is fun, healthy 
and rewarding. It also allows 

you to contribute your skills and
knowledge.

 Benefits the Children & School

Making Connections It's Good For You


